INDEPENDENT EXAMINATION OF THE WARFIELD NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

EXAMINER: Mary O'Rourke BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI

Matthew Lunn
Bracknell Forest Council

cc. Jason Mawer
Warfield Parish Council

Examination Ref: 02/MOR/WNP

Via email

27 April 2021

Dear Mr Lunn

WARFIELD NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN EXAMINATION

Thank you for your letter of 26 April 2021, in response to my letter of 29 March 2021 raising several questions in relation to the examination of the Warfield Neighbourhood Plan (WNP).

I am most grateful for your responses and agree to the approach proposed to the necessary consultation on the Habitats Regulation Assessment (HRA).

I note that legal advice is presently being sought to inform the response to question 2(i) in respect of the period of the WNP. I also await the response of Warfield Parish Council to questions 7-10.

In the meantime, in order to avoid any further delay to the examination, I would be grateful if you could put in place the necessary arrangements to commence the proposed 4 week public consultation exercise, targeted on providing an opportunity to submit comments on the WNP HRA. As set out in your letter, this should include notifying all those who responded to the Regulation 16 consultation exercise.

Please advise me when this consultation goes 'live' and confirm the formal consultation period (i.e. the start and end dates).

In the interests of transparency, may I prevail upon you to ensure a copy of this letter is placed on the websites of Bracknell Forest Council and Warfield Parish Council.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Your sincerely

Mary O'Rourke

Examiner